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Fran Hallet

From: Riley, Heather <Heather.Riley@brevardfl.gov>
Sent: Friday, July 18, 2025 8:54 AM
To: Fran Hallet
Cc: Lindsey Brown; Mary Pagillo
Subject: FW: EMS Medical Supplies request for Executed Contract and proposals

 
Good Morning Fran, 
 
Thank you for your inquiry.  This bid does not have a fully executed contract.  We use purchase orders for this parƟcular 
bid and a contract was not required.  If there is any other documentaƟon you need, please let me know and I can get 
that to you today.     
 
NegoƟaƟng the pricing is not an opƟon when piggybacking our bid so you are correct in not finding documentaƟon 
supporƟng this opƟon.   
 
Please let me know if you have further quesƟons and what I can provide to help you. 
 
Happy Friday 놴놲놵놶놷놳 
 
Heather Riley 
Procurement Analyst III – Purchasing Services 
Brevard County Board of County Commissioners 
2725 Judge Fran Jamieson Way, Building C, Suite 303 
Viera, FL  32940 
Phone: 321-617-7390 ext 59336 
 
 

From: Fran Hallet <FHallet@co.hernando.fl.us>  
Sent: Thursday, July 17, 2025 3:02 PM 
To: Bowers, Mary E <Mary.Bowers@brevardfl.gov> 
Cc: Mary Pagillo <mpagillo@co.hernando.fl.us>; Lindsey Brown <lindseyb@co.hernando.fl.us> 
Subject: EMS Medical Supplies request for Executed Contract and proposals 
 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Good afternoon Mary, 
 
Our Fire and Rescue Department is interested in piggybacking on your EMS Medical Supplies Contract. I was able 
to locate most of the information I need; however, the 107-page document available on your website does not 
appear to be the fully executed contract. Several pages are either blank or contain incomplete documentation 
from the awarded vendors. 

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  
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Could you please provide the fully executed contracts for the three awarded vendors, along with the proposals 
they submitted? 
 
Additionally, our department is exploring the possibility of negotiating the pricing percentages. Upon review, I did 
not find any provisions in the ITB that allow for pricing negotiations by outside entities. As I am not entirely familiar 
with your documentation, I wanted to confirm whether such flexibility exists and ensure I haven’t overlooked 
anything. 
 
Thank you for your time and assistance. 
 

Fran Hallet 
Procurement Manager, Purchasing & P-Cards 
Hernando County Procurement Department 
15470 Flight Path Dr. 
Brooksville, FL 34604 
fhallet@co.hernando.fl.us 
352-754-4020  
 
"Under Florida Law, email addresses are Public Records. If you do not want your e-mail address released 
in response to public record requests, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this 
office by phone or in writing."  


